

St Mary's CEVA Primary





Academy Newsletter





"Do Everything in Love" 1 Corinthians 16:14



Friday 25th November 2022





This week has been a week of adventures. The children in Year I and Year 2 went to the Pleasure Park where they looked at the changes in the season and the importance of exercise. The children in Mr Middleton's class have been learning about 'The three little pigs'. A trip to see the building works in Hanwood Park (Barton Seagrave) was enjoyed by all. The children were so enthused about all the jobs of the builders on site. Later on, that day, I was bewildered when I came into EYFS to meet Grandma Fantastic who's been helping EYFS to learn incredible new vocabulary! What a way to teach our children to get them engaged in their learning!

This term we have been focusing on the value, Hope. Miss Perkins and

Miss Welch delivered a worship

that delighted us all! Particularly as cake was involved. Miss Perkins was teaching us that hope is not enough on its own; we need trust, patience and hard work in order to deliver and create what we hope for.

This leads me onto talking about the assessment that we have been doing this week. All our children have been working so hard to show us how much progress



they have made already this year. Next week starts our coaching conversations with teachers and pupils as they talk about their targets and next steps in their learning. I can't wait for you to see the children's MAJ (My Amazing Journey) reports so you can see how well your children are doing to be the best that they can be!



Christmas jumper day.

On Friday 2nd December, we will be holding a Christmas dress up day. For this, we are asking that the children bring in a donation of chocolate for the chocolate tombola, which will be on Thursday 8th December and Friday 9th December after school in the main playground. Please do not buy anything special for this event just come to school in something Christmassy.

Thank you for your continued support

The PFA Team (Miss Johnson, Mrs. Palmer, Mrs. A Brown and Mr. Middleton)

St Mary's School Social Media Page

Follow us for regular updates where we will be sharing what we have been learning, celebrating success and informing you of important and exciting events!

Click this link: https://www.facebook.com/stmarysket





KSI Pleasure park Trip 24/11/2022

KSI had a fantastic time at the pleasure park yesterday looking for habitats, micro habitats and the different types of trees - deciduous and evergreen. They also had a fun time playing in the park!!















Dates for your diary

2nd December- Christmas jumper day- bring chocolate for the Christmas Tombola

6th December- Castle Theatre trip for Mrs Hollingshurst, Mr Savage, Miss Welch and Mrs A Brown's class

7th December- Castle Theatre trip for Mrs Z Brown, Miss Perkins, Mrs Heaneys and Mrs Perry's class

8th and 9th December- EYFS and KSI Nativity Performances

13th December-Dolce Christmas dinner

15th December KS2 Christmas concert at 6pm

16th December-last day of term-Church service 2pm

EYFS And KSI Nativity Performance

We will be holding our KSI and EYFS performances on the following dates and times:

Thursday 8th December 9:30am-10:30am and 2pm-3pm

Friday 9^{th} December 9:30am-10:30am

Tickets for these performances are now available to collect from the school office, a maximum of three tickets per household.





An opportunity for parents and carers to share new ideas for our school with Ms Starkey! What's going well? - What could school do better? All reedback and ideas welcome!

21st September 2022 at 1:45pm

22nd November 2022 at 3:30pm

25th January 2023 at 5:30pm

22nd March 2023 at 1:45pm

23rd May 2023 at 3:30pm

12th July 2023 at 5:30pm





